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Happy New Year!   

We are very pleased to have everyone back in school this week. We have lots of exciting learning planned for this 

half term with a focus on Keep Safe in our assemblies. The homework this half term will focus on families review-

ing what E Safety means for children and how we can all keep our children safe when online. Please support your child by 

following our e safety guidance and taking the time to check safety settings, access and permissions on devices at home.  

Well Street Common  

Neighbourhood Forum 

Thursday 19th January 2023 -

Gascoyne 1 Community Hall, 

London E9 7FA 1pm- 2.30pm 

The next Well Street Common 

Neighbourhood Forum meeting will explore access to 

health and wellbeing services for young people. 

Together we will find out more about wellbeing priorities 

for local families and the help available. 

There will be opportunities to connect local families with a 

range of partners providing health services and supporting 

families in our Neighbourhood.  

Speakers  

Dr Kathleen Weneden, Elsdale Surgery PCN Lead)  

Rachel Wicks (Programme Manager for Children, Young 

People Maternity and Families City and Hackney Neigh-

bourhoods) 

Contributors  

Local families, youth clubs, parents’ groups, youth-led well-

being initiatives, social prescribers. 

Free Healthy Lunch provided We will be providing a free 

healthy lunch for all participants. 

Bring the children  

We want to make sure that local families can get involved 

in this session. There will be free craft activities for under 

5's on the day. 

To book call Polly 07482 320992 or see the link below  

 https://crm.hcvs.org.uk/civicrm/event/info?

reset=1&id=1142 

Dates for your Diary!  

Weds 4th Jan 3.45pm  Reception Admissions Info session  

Fri 6th Jan  

8.45-9.30am  

Family Friday in Ducklings, Nursery and 

Reception classes!  

Tues 10th Jan 5.45pm  Reception Admissions Info session  

Friday 13th Jan  Year 3 trip—Towpath Exploration  

Saturday 15th Jan Reception 2023 Admissions Deadline  

Tues 17th Jan  Rec and Y1 Fluoride Varnish in school  

Thurs 19th Jan 3.30pm  Year 4 Timetables Info session  

Fri 20th Jan  

8.45-9.30am  

Family Friday in Ducklings, Nursery and 

Reception classes!  

Sunday 22nd Jan  Run Gainsborough Run! Family Fun Run  

Mon 23rd Jan  HENRY programme in the Children’s Centre  

Tues 24th Jan 3.30pm  Parent Workshop: Managing Emotions 

through Zones of Regulation  

Fri 27th Jan  Year 6 trip—British Museum  

Weds 1st Feb  WAHM’s Clinician in School  

Weds 1st Feb 3.30pm  Parent Workshop: Early Reading  

Fri 3rd Feb 8.45-9.30am  Family Friday in Ducklings, Nursery and 

Reception classes!  

Weds 8th Feb  Year 5 trip—Tutankhamun Exhibition  

Weds 8th Feb 3.30pm  Parent Workshop:  E Safety  

Weds 8th Feb  WAHM’s Clinician in School  

Fri 10th Feb  Year 3 trip—Science Museum  

Fri 10th Feb  FRoG’s Family Valentine’s Disco  
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GOLDS 

Each week we celebrate an amazing achievement from 

each class. Children are celebrated in assembly, receive 

a gold certificate and their name in the newsletter. 

Please celebrate their learning at home too! 

Nursery 

Ducks  

Ducks class were nominated to receive a Gainsborough 

Gold Award for settling in so well into nursery Ducks class, 

getting used to the routines and making new friends! It 

has been a fun, and busy week! 

Nursery 

Swans  

Rukia was nominated to receive a Gainsborough Gold 

Award for showing excellent learning behaviours on the 

carpet and great participation during provision!  

Nursery 

Geese  

Kimarli was nominated to receive a Gainsborough Gold 

Award for sharing his ideas and thoughts during carpet 

sessions, and for making connections between the learn-

ing and his personal experiences.  

Rec Owls  Aaron was nominated to receive a Gainsborough Gold 

Award for showing great effort when completing his 

homework.  

Year 1 Vayda was nominated to receive a Gainsborough Gold 

Award for her level of effort in her homework!  

Year 2 Herons Class were nominated to receive a Gainsborough 

Gold Award for  displaying such mature behaviour since 

returning to school this year and helping each other to 

listen and learn!  

Year 3 Iziah was nominated to receive a Gainsborough Gold 

Award for his enthusiasm and engagement in new topics. 

He has worked hard to use new vocabulary and ask ques-

tions. 

Year 4 was nominated to receive a Gainsborough Gold Award for 

working amazingly well in science lessons. He has made a 

great start in this new term!  

Year 5    Kamran was nominated to receive a Gainsborough Gold 

Award for starting this half-term which such a fantastic 

and positive attitude towards his learning. I have been so 

impressed with his perseverance in maths this week. Well 

done!  

Year 6 Herpis was nominated to receive a Gainsborough Gold 

Award for  enthusiastically embraced home/online learn-

ing. He has completed most of the tasks assigned to him 

especially on mathletics. Well done! 

Run Gainsborough Run!  

Please join us at the 

Community Track on the 

Olympic Park to com-

plete our Run! This is the 

rescheduled run from 

December.  

Permission letters have been emailed and paper 

copies sent home, please return by Friday 13th Jan. 

Eventbrite - registration, please join us!  

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/run-gainsborough

-run-tickets-489730205227 

JustGiving - fundraising, please rasie funds for our 

playground!  

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/

gainsborough-run 

 


